
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

April 26, 2021  

  
 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro  

Chair  

Committee on Appropriations  

U.S. House of Representatives  

Washington, D.C. 20515  

  

The Honorable Kay Granger  

Ranking Member  

Committee on Appropriations  

U.S. House of Representatives  

Washington, D.C. 20515  

  

  

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger,  
 

I am requesting funding for the City of Pico Rivera’s PFAS Groundwater Treatment Project in 

Fiscal Year 2022. The entity to receive funding for this project is the Pico Rivera Water 

Authority located at 6615 Passons Blvd., Pico Rivera, CA 90660.   

 

The project is for 4 existing well heads at the following locations: 

• 8739 Gallatin Road, Pico Rivera, CA 90660. 
• 8316 Washington Blvd., Pico Rivera, CA 90660. 

 

The funding would be used remove per- and polyfluoroalkyl substances (PFAS) from well heads 

to ensure Pico Rivera Water Authority continues to meet all drinking water standards in the near 

future. The project would complete funding for Granulated Active Carbon (GAC) vessels and/or 

Ion Exchange (IO) water treatment systems, as well as pumps, motors, and equipment to be 

placed at 4 existing well heads operated by Pico Rivera Water Authority. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  
  

Sincerely,   

  

                                                              

Linda T. Sánchez  

Member of Congress   
 


